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From: Blaise Caponi <bcaponi@ridleytwp.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 7:05 PM
 Subject: Re: 910 Mitchell Ave

 

I check with our code department and they stated that these are all closed permits. 

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 4:38 PM
To: Blaise Caponi <bcaponi@ridleytwp.org>
Subject: RE: 910 Mitchell Ave

Hello Blaise,

Thank you for the response.

I did review the documents and it says nowhere if these Permits or still OPEN/EXPIRED or CLOSED?

Can you please check and advise.

  


